
Reminder: Ongoing Contributions to Public 

Health Journalism 

Dear [Contributor's Name], 

We hope this message finds you well. This is a friendly reminder regarding your valuable role in 

our citizen journalism initiative focused on public health. 

Your recent contributions have been instrumental in raising awareness and sharing important 

information within our community. We encourage you to continue submitting articles, insights, 

and any updates related to public health matters that affect our community. 

Key topics of interest include: 

• Local health initiatives 

• Access to health services 

• Health education and resources 

• Personal experiences with healthcare 

We appreciate your commitment and look forward to your next submission. Please don't hesitate 

to reach out if you have any questions or need assistance. 

Thank you for being a vital part of our effort to promote public health awareness. 

Best regards, 

[Your Name]  

[Your Title]  

[Organization Name]  

[Contact Information] 


